
Sunday School 

1st, 3rd, and 4th Sundays- 9:45 AM


2nd Sunday: immediately following


9:00 AM Worship; 


5th Sunday: following 9 AM Worship


Wifi Pass word- UnionHill 

Bible Study and Prayer Meeting


Bible Study @ 7:00PM 

Pastor’s information 

Sidney Dunston 

(919) 496-7855 

Want your information in the 

communicator? 

New announcements are due in by 7pm 

Mondays. Thanks! 
 Contact or send communications to Dorneeta        

Harper at Unionhillnashville@gmail.com 

z
 Weekly Reflection 

z
 

Father, use me to spread Your fame to the ends of the earth. 

                                                                                                                                                   Our Daily Bread  
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American Cancer Society Rides for a Cure  

In Honor of all Cancer Survivors 

April 25, 2020 

Contact Jack Watson 

252-907-2445 

Registration 9:30AM 

Donation $10.00 

For All Riders 

All Proceeds raised will be given to Relay for Life-  

Nash County

Words from the Pastor 
    I love you, Union Hill. This is my first time addressing you using this medium. I believe that it is imperative that I address you 

at this time relative to the the challenges that we face on a global sphere that affects us right here at 1104 Taylors Store Road 

      I’m sure you, as am I , are concerned about the rampant spread of  the virus known as COVID-19 or Coronavirus; however, I 

encourage you not to panic nor be fearful. Being informed is better than being fearful. Remember the God  we serve is not the 

author of  fear and if  He is not the author of  fear, guess who is, the devil himself. 

      The Coronavirus is spread just like a cold. If  an infected person coughs without covering their mouth , the droplets land on a 

person, doorknobs, tabletop, etc. It starts with a cough, fever, runny nose, but around day five you start shortness of  breath. The 

shortness of  breath makes this virus different from a cold or flu. 

      Please cover your face when you cough or sneeze, wash your hands frequently for at least 20 seconds with soap and water or 

alcohol based hand sanitizer. Be sure to wash hands after, handling food or using the bathroom. Clean and disinfect frequently 

used surfaces, i.e. phones, keyboards, light switches. Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth. 

      We’ve tried to supply you with an ample amount of  hand sanitizers and wipes throughout the church. We encourage you to 

continue to pray, asking and trusting God for deliverance. 

Blessings, 

Pastor Dunston

Guess What!!!!!  

 You can give to Union Hill electronically! 

Starting now you may donate by debit and/or 

credit card by going to givelify.com. 

Visit the church website for a direct link or you 

may download the app, found in the app store (for 

iPhone users) or Google play (for android users).

http://givelify.com
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Vessels in Prayer 

The VIP Ministry meets every Tuesday at 6pm. Submit 

prayer requests in the Prayer Boxes in the main 

sanctuary lobby or Fellowship Hall.  

ALL PRAYER REQUESTS ARE STRICTLY 

CONFIDENTIAL.  

To join the Vessels in Prayer Ministry, call or see Sister 

Patricia Barnes.

Union Hill Baptist Church Outreach Ministry 
Please remember to attend and support these 

endeavors 
1st Sunday-Hayworth Retirement 4:30pm 

Monday after 4th Sunday at  
10:30……Autumn Care 

Please see Deacon Walter Harper for responsibilities 
and additional information 

Compassion Cafe serves food every 2nd Monday 
11am 1pm. 

Birthdays will be celebrated monthly, Wednesday after the third 
Sunday, after Bible study. 


Come and receive both spiritual and physical treats.

The next monthly birthday celebration will be held Wednesday,


APRIL 29, 2020


ATTENTION MINISTRIES 
The Program Committee is requesting that each 

Ministry please start making plans for your 
scheduled programs 3 months in advance. The 

program committee will be available to help 
with your planning.

Weekly Prayer
Dear Jesus, thank You for loving me. Give me eyes 

to see Jesus in the least of these and let my 
heart love every person around me with dignity and 

value. In Jesus Name, Amen

Come as you Are, You can Change inside. 
Come to Sunday School!! 

9:45AM

IMPORTANT DATE 

!!!!!!! VOTE !!!!!!!!! 

November 3, 2020-  General Election 

Galatia, AME 

Effective Monday January 27th, Noon Day Bible study will be on Mondays, until further notice 

Union Hill’s Annual Easter Egg 
Hunt 

 will be held on Saturday April 10 
from 12-3. Please come for some 

food, fellowship, and fun. The egg 
hunt will begin at 2:00. Children 

ages 1-10 may participate in the egg 
hunt. We will have activities for 

those who are older. We are asking 
that candy be donated for the 
festivities. Please place your 

donations in the box located in the 
fellowship hall. 

The GEMS Ministry

 For the Months of March, April and May 

the focus will be economic/financial 
literacy and concepts of saving money. Any 
interested girls between the ages of 9 and 

18 are free to attend.

Little eight year old entrepreneur, designer, and author, 
Miss Jayla Kelis, will launch her 

website, www.jaylakelis.com on May 6, 2020! All items will 
be her own designs or she will hand make them such as 

clothes, shoes, and accessories.  Also, included on the site, 
her very first Christian book that she wrote and 

illustrated. Jayla’s book, It’s Not Nice To Be A Bully, will be 
released very soon! She is the youngest from her 

hometown of Wilson, NC to ever write a book. Jayla 
continues to put God first. She is trusting and believing 
Him to make her dreams come true; and that is to help 

and encourage children.

The church van is available to anyone that needs 

transportation to Sunday School or Wednesday 

Night Bible Study. Please contact Tommy 

Bratcher at 252-908-0897 on Wednesday by 

4:00pm or Saturday evening by 6:00pm. 
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